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To: Preferred Administrators Providers 

From: Preferred Administrators (PA) 

Date: 12/2/2021 

Reminder: Vaccines/Immunizations Reimbursement 
 

 

Effective December 1, 2021, Preferred Administrators providers will receive the following 

reimbursement rates for immunizations: 

 

For members under 21 receiving immunizations, Providers will be paid at 125% of the current Medicaid 
Fee Schedule. 

For members over 21 receiving immunizations, Providers will be paid at 120% of the current Medicare 

Fee Schedule. 

 

Immunizations without a fee in the Medicaid or Medicare fee schedules, Providers will be reimbursed at 
+5% of invoice or purchase order cost (Legible immunization invoice/purchase order required). 

 

For more information call Preferred Administrators at 1-915-532-3778. 
 
 

 

 


